
As Jewish summer camps and other cherished summer programs announce
that they will not open during summer 2020 due to COVID-19 risks, parents are
left to share the news with their children, many of whom are sure to be
heartbroken.

Supporting young children during this difficult time begins with understanding
that everyone’s needs are different. Factors like age-specific maturity and
whether or not they have been to camp before will affect how each child
receives the news and can guide the way you tell them and comfort them.

This resource can guide you and your family in ongoing discussions with
children during the COVID-19 pandemic. It offers specific language you can use
when responding to children about the heartbreaking news that they will not be
able to attend camp or other planned programming this summer.
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